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Important Notice to Grain Shippers
REGARDING THE

NEW GRAIN BILL OF LADING 
or SHIPPING BILL'

After Sept. 21st, 1911, a new form of bill of lading will be in use, and no other 
form will be accepted by the Railway Companies. These new bills of lading are 
made out in duplicate, viz:

The ORIGINAL copy is printed on YELLOW PAPER and will be 
the Shipper’s receipt for the grain. This part of the Bill must be 
signed by both the shipper of the grain, or his representative, and 
the agent of the Railway Company. IT IS THIS PORTION OF 
THE BILL THAT MUST BE SENT TO US.

The second sheet or SHIPPING ORDER, is printed on BLUE PAPER 
and will be the Railway Agent’s shipping instructions. This part 
must be signed by the shipper of the grain, or his representative, 
and handed over to the Agent of the Railway, before the car can 
be moved.

All bills of Lading must be made out with ink or 
indelible pencil. ^ Carbon paper may be used in making 
out the blue or shipping order. In filling in these 
bills be very careful to make both copies exactly alike, 
otherwise they will not be accepted by the Railroad 
Company

On the opposite page you will see a copy of the original or Yellow portion of a Canadian Northern Bill 
of Lading properly filled out for a car of wheat shipped from Regina to Port Arthur. The Grand Trunk 
Pacific and Canadian Pacific Bills should be made out exactly the same except that the destination 
should be marked Fort William instead of Port Arthur.

SPECIAL POINTS TO REMEMBER
Be sure that your bill is made out in ink or indelible pencil. Be sure that both yellow and blue papers 
are identically the same. Be sure that your signature is on both copies and the Railway Agent’s sig­
nature is on the yellow copy. Remember it is the yellow portion that is to be sent to us, and that 
the blue portion must be given to the Railway Company. Give your Post Office Address on the bill. 
The Railway Companies shall insist on having these bills made out in accordance with the above in­
structions of the Railway Commission.
If you are in doubt on any points write to your own Company and we will be pleased to advise you.

THE GRAIN GROWERS’ GRAIN CO. Ltd.
WINNIPEG Alberta Farmers address us at 607 Grain Exchange, Calgary. MANITOBA


